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Mandatory in person voting is completely unnecessary and the push to remove mail 

in voting and force people to polling stations is a waste of tax payer dollars and 

disrespectful to the valuable time and resources of Oregon residents. Mail in voting 

works for Oregon and should be kept. Well run democratic countries have mail in 

voting including Germany, Switzerland, New Zealand and many more. Oregonians 

should be proud to have a voting system that is comparable to these countries and 

sets a standard for the rest of the United States. 


